
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim calls to improve services in the province of Babil, and
provide care for the families of martyrs and wounded

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, urged to improve the services in

the province of Babil, and provide the best services for the people of the province that still

sacrifice for Iraq giving more martyrs and wounded individuals in order to restore stability to

the country, his eminence also called to provide facilitations for the families of martyrs and

honor them in best means possible, and to provide care for the wounded individuals.

\r\n

During the visit of his eminence with a delegation of the National Iraqi Alliance Sunday,

22/01/2017, he praised the big sacrifices of Babil province people and noble tribes and the

heroic stand in fighting Daesh terrorism, stressing the importance to improve the services in

the province to the best.

\r\n

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim during a broadened meeting with the local government and members of the

Iraqi House of Representatives of the province of Babil, discussed that the local government

needs to hold a meeting with the prime minister to solve the issues and to handle and mitigate

their suffering, and to remove the obstacles they face, provide care to the families of martyrs

and provide better services to the wounded individuals.


